
 

 Park Board Minutes 
 

 
Thursday, July 14, 6:00 pm 

Waynesville Municipal Building 
100 Tremont Drive 

Waynesville, Missouri 65583 
 

CALL TO ORDER:   
 
ROLL CALL, BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:   Chairman Jeff Militti, Smith Cade, David  
Carpenter, Randy Brown, Rena Brown 
 
PARK BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT:  Eric Obermuller, Bonnie Miller 
 
PARK BOARD SUPPORT:  Steven Bales (WRS) and Trey Haragan Park Superintendent. 
 
INTRODUCTION OF VISITORS AND GUESTS:  Zack Porter, Ruth Gordon 
 
PULASKI COUNTY MASTER GARDENER’S REPORT:  New Director Rachel Watson 
No report this month 
 
WAYNESVILLE, ST. ROBERT SPORTS PROGRAM: Steven Bales 
The sidewalk on Yellow Field needs to accommodate Elderly and handicapped.  Insurance and safety 
concerns. Recommend an exterior fence 175 feet. Get better quality grass to help with drainage. Get 
local businesses to sponsor and advertise on the outfield fence.  
Summer: Practices are underway for Baseball/Softball practices are underway. A total of 350 
registrations have been received with 32 Teams.  
Fall: Fall soccer registration has begun on July 1 and runs a full month until August 5, coaches meeting 
will be August 10 and practices will start August 15 with games starting tentatively on September 9-10, 
running until Nov. 11-12 tentatively. 
Winter: Basketball registration begins September 5th and runs a full month until October 7th, which by 
this time we hope to have an easy transition back to the city of St Robert for their 5-year contractual 
period. 
 
 
PARK SUPERINTENDENT REPORT Trey Haragan 
New tree planting is finished.  We were very busy getting the Roubidoux Park ready for the 50th 
Anniversary. We also had Big Bam and the Cave State Cursers Car Show this month. With the other 
departments we got the Streetery in operation New Trail of Tear sign have been ordered and some have 
been installed. We have put all the bases in and started to stripe 4 baseball fields including the 
Waynesville Middle School field. St Robert has promised to stripe some of our fields. 



 

July Events: 
16- Five Dirty Bikers 
22- Movie in the Park 
23- 3v3 lock up 
30-31- Old Settlers Day 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
No Old Business 
 
NEW BUSINESS  
Michelle Brown has relayed some complaints that the Pavilions should be named after prominent 
Waynesville residents such as Lawrence Beamer. Trey Haragan said they were named. However they 
were not all named after people. Everyone thought renaming them was a good idea. We could have the 
public suggest names. Perhaps a flyer could be added to the bills that go out every month plus put it in 
the Pulaski County paper.   
 
Ruth Gordon suggested handicapped plates be added to the sidewalk going up to the Master Gardener’s 
Park. 
 
 
The next scheduled Park Board meeting is on Thursday, August 11th at 6:00 pm in the Municipal 
Building. 
  
 
 
  

    
 

 
 


